
 

 

YEAR 13 LESSON  CRITERIA AND REQUIREMENTS  FOR EXTENDED PHASE OF DISTANCE LEARNING :  

(RAMADAN ): 26th April to 21st May 2020-NO ASSESSMENTS FOR YEAR 13 

SUBJECT 

NUMBER OF ZOOM 
SESSIONS 

NO LESS AND NO MORE 
THAN THE NUMBER 

STIPULATED 

NUMBER OF GOOGLE CLASSROOM 
SESSIONS 

NO LESS AND NO MORE THAN THE 
NUMBER STIPULATED 

NUMBER OF 
ASYNCHRONOUS 

SESSIONS 

HOMEWORK TIME 
TO SET 

PHYSICS 
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

CHEMISTRY  
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

BIOLOGY 
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

MATH 
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

ACCOUNTING 
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

  



 

 

SUBJECT 

NUMBER OF ZOOM 
SESSIONS 

NO LESS AND NO MORE 
THAN THE NUMBER 

STIPULATED 

NUMBER OF GOOGLE CLASSROOM 
SESSIONS 

NO LESS AND NO MORE THAN THE 
NUMBER STIPULATED 

NUMBER OF 
ASYNCHRONOUS 

SESSIONS 

HOMEWORK TIME 
TO SET 

BUSINESS 
STUDIES 

TWO 
  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

ECONOMICS 
TWO 

  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

PSYCHOLOGY 
 

TWO 
  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

ENGLISH 
LIT. 

TWO 
  

 TWO –Teacher and students online 
together-task may be set and students 

turn in their work immediately.  
TWO NO HOMEWORK 

 

 

 

 

 

 


